
 
	

 

 
                            	

Press	Release	

Oh	Canada!		
Polyas	at	the	International	Summit	for	Cooperatives	

	
Berlin/	Quebec,	10.10.2016	-	Polyas	is	travelling	to	the	Far	North.	Two	of	our	
representatives	will	be	attending	the	Canadian	International	Summit	for	
Cooperatives	to	show	off	the	benefits	of	online	voting.			

	
Polyas	continues	to	grow	internationally	as	we’ve	now	set	our	sights	on	the	Anglo-
American	market.	North	America	is	a	particularly	interesting	market	for	online	
elections.	Indeed,	we	already	have	a	growing	client-base	in	Canada	which	we	intend	
to	develop	even	further	into	the	future.	
	
In	order	to	enhance	our	relationship	with	North	America,	as	well	as	gaining	a	better	
understanding	of	the	needs	of	Canadian	cooperatives,	we	are	taking	part	in	the	
International	Summit	for	Cooperatives	in	Quebec	from	the	11th	to	the	13th	of	
October.	With	over	300	participants,	this	summit	is	an	ideal	platform	from	which	to	
continue	our	international	growth.	
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	many	interesting	discussions	with	international	
cooperatives	and	gaining	valuable	new	insights	into	the	sector	as	a	whole.	
	
	
About	Polyas:		
Polyas	is	a	start-up	specializing	in	developing	software	for	legally	valid,	secure	online	
elections.	More	than	100	companies,	churches,	universities	and	political	parties	have	
already	voted	with	us.	We	are	highly	active	in	Germany,	Austria,	Switzerland	and	
Italy,	and	are	growing	rapidly	in	the	UK,	the	US	and	Canada.	
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